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I am a voter in Jackson County. I am totally against making in-person voting the only 

method of voting. Too many of your constituents are unable to get to the voting place 

- this bill is discriminatory against elderly people, people with mobility issues, people 

unable to take time off from work to vote, and many others. This bill is anti-

Democracy. Do NOT take us backwards. We want MORE people to vote, not fewer, 

so that your constituents feel that their voices are HEARD! 


